
COVID-19 Update: 

April 3, 2020 
 

UPDATED ANNOUNCEMENT: 

Faith Baptist Christian Academy Closed 
through the end of 2019-2020 school year  

 

This past week, Governor Brian Kemp issued an executive order closing all Georgia schools for the 

remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. Faith Baptist Christian Academy will remain closed in 

compliance with this order. 

 

Faith Baptist Christian Academy plans to continue our Distance Learning Program and to address any 

issues that arise due to the early school closure. Next week is our Spring Break and students should 

take the time to rest, relax, and enjoy the week. We will have more information on our Distance 

Learning Program in the days ahead. 

 

Little Crusaders Preschool & Daycare  
Will BE CLOSED April 3-13 

 

Little Crusaders Preschool & Daycare will be CLOSED Friday, April 3rd through Monday, April 
13th, this is to comply with governor Kemp’s “Shelter-in-place” order. 

(No reserving fee due the week of 4/6-4/10) 

 

Please don’t hesitate to speak with our administration if you have any questions or concerns 

regarding our plan.  

 

Be sure to visit our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/faithbaptistludowici/), email system via 

School Worx, or our school website (www.faithbaptistchristianacademy.com ) to stay informed of any 

updates/changes. Be sure as well that you communicate with your student’s teachers if you have any 

questions regarding their Distance Learning Program assignments.  
 

We pray that God will comfort and guide you and even bring our families blessings and strength 

through this trying time. 

Dates to Remember: 

April 6th-10th– Spring Break 

April 13th– Distance Learning Program Continues 

TBD – Last Day of School and Distance Learning Program 
(TBD-To Be Determined) 

https://www.facebook.com/faithbaptistludowici/
http://www.faithbaptistchristianacademy.com/

